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As the term flies by and the weather starts to get colder and darker it is the pupils and their  inspiring 

learning and experiences that help brighten the day. This week we had some children visit Cody Dock 

to see an exhibition of their fantastic work they undertook last year in our ‘Connecting Classrooms’ 

project ‘The Story of Water’. 

We also had some of our pupils head over to Lister to take part in the E13 music ensemble building on 

the whole class violin lessons in years 5 and 6.

Year 1 were a bit closer to home and were out and and about in the grounds building shelters for the 

animals in the story ‘One Snowy Night’, by Nick Butterworth that they have been studying in English.

As I mentioned above it is getting colder so please do ensure children are appropriately dressed with 

jumpers and  warm coats 

Have a great weekend

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/
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Safeguard question of the week

Congratulations to this week's winning class 6MC. They have produced some 
quality posters linked to keeping themselves safe. 
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How can you keep yourself safe if an adult is being unkind or 
hurting you?
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CODY DOCK VISIT

Cody Dock Visit

Twenty representatives from Year 5 attended ‘The Story of Water’  celebration at Cody Dock ,an 
environmental outdoor centre situated in Canning Town.  It was a glorious sunny day, to be part of an 
important campaign about the impact of pollution on a global level.

The children and teachers from Southern Road and four other schools involved in the project were shown 
around the site. They were amazed to see all  their  artwork exhibited  on the environmental theme of 
plastic pollution and saving our rivers, seas and oceans. Sea creatures created from recycled plastic bottles 
were hung in an open gallery. Eye catching protest placards, Ghananian weaves and non chronological 
reports were reproduced in photographic form and hung along an outdoor corridor and on  long panels.

Later in the morning all schools were invited to share some performances . Hajrah, Anisah, Khaira and Iqra 
began with  a protest speech . Abu Baker, Yusuf and Amaan followed with their rap “Ocean Pollution”. The 
final piece was  a poem, “I am a city of green” written by Arifa  and performed by all twenty children.

All the children and staff enjoyed a successful celebration of all the hard work completed in the past year. It 
is safe to say our children are  great ambassadors for a greener planet! The exhibition is open now . Please 
support all the work done by the children by visiting Cody Dock. 

Well Done to 5VP who had 100% attendance 
this week!
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